
 
 
 
PTC’s Jonathan Bove Presents a Conference Workshop 
 
Bruce A. Austin   baagll@rit.edu   
 
25 November 2003 
 
Jonathan Bove, a third year PTC student, presented a workshop at the 21st 
Annual Resident Assistant Conference. Entitled “Taking Pride in What We 
Do,” the conference was held at SUNY Brockport campus at the beginning 
of November. Bove was a co-facilitator for a workshop on learning styles. 


